
 
 
 

From: noreply on behalf of Joshua Rampersad 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Lancaster St Highway Ramp Removal 
Date: April 7, 2023 4:07:23 PM 

My partner and I were pleased to see the Planning and Works Committee vote to remove the Highway 85 ramp at 
Lancaster St. We appreciate the obvious care and thought that went into the decision by all the councillors involved, 
and commend the committee for the bold choice to prioritize safety and mobility within the region while listening to 
the broad public support for the ramps' removal. 

We look forward to Regional Council voting to uphold this decision on April 19th. 

Keep up the great work! 

Joshua Rampersad 
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